Follow-Up on Allergy Testing Results

Date: [Insert Date]
Dear [Patient's Name],

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to follow up regarding your recent allergy
testing conducted on [insert test date]. We appreciate your patience as we processed the results.

The results indicate that you have allergies to the following substances: [list allergens]. It is
important to discuss these findings with you to create an effective management plan.

We would like to schedule a follow-up appointment to go over your results in detail and address
any questions or concerns you may have. Please let us know your availability in the upcoming
weeks.

Thank you for choosing [Clinic or Practice Name]. We look forward to assisting you further in
managing your allergies.

Sincerely,

[Your Name]

[Your Title]

[Clinic or Practice Name]
[Contact Information]



